Present were Sel. Merrill Todd & Sel. Ted Olson.

The Selectmen met at 7:00 pm with the Trustees of the Library for the purpose of opening bids for the building of the library addition. Four bids were received and will be considered by the Selectmen for award of contract. Michael Ingram, architect, was pure present and will negotiate with two of the bidders.

The following appointments were made:

Yvonne Gomes, regular member to the Board of Adjustment
Patricia Getman, alternate to the Board of Adjustment
Laban Todd, Original Gravel Removal permit

BIDS FOR LIBRARY CONSTRUCTION PROJECT:

- 1. Hutter Construction, New Ipswich \$176,870.00 (enclosed bond for \$9,000)
- 2. Monadnock Structures, Greenfield, N. H. \$179,545.00
- 3. Eckman Construction, Bedford, N. H. \$159,900.00
- 4. Harrington Construction, Bedford, N. H. \$160,888.00